



4308 Richmond Avenue Staten Island, NY 1012 718-448-6000

October 25, 2023

Mr. Phil Guarnieri Empire State Bank 1441 South Avenue Staten Island, NY 10314

Dear Mr. Guarnieri,

On behalf of the Board, Staff, and Participants of Modest Community Services, we would like to extend a heartfelt thank you for your generous donation of \$200 for our 2023 "Together We Can Make Miracles Happen" Gala that was held on Friday, October 20, 2023, at Li Greci's Staaten.

Modest Community Services is a minority run non-profit organization that provides lifelong access to information, programs, and services for individuals with autism and developmental disabilities. These programs are designed so that they may reach a maximum level of independence and integration into their communities and society at large through prevocational training, internships, supported employment, and social/recreational activities.

Your contribution will enable us to continue to provide the vital programs and services our participants need to become more independent, learn valuable skills, and be able to integrate into their communities.

You can also take pride in knowing that you have made a difference in the lives of some very "special people".

Warm regards,

Dr. Samuel Osho

Ilene Rosen

Dr. Samuel Osho Executive Director Ilene Rosen Development Liaison

Please retain this letter with your tax records.

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation

Modest Community Services is a 501 (c) 3 organization. Our tax ID is 13-4288916

September 25, 2023

Mr. Phillip Guarnieri Empire State Bank 1441 South Ave STE 705 Staten Island, NY 10314-3784

Dear Mr. Guarnieri,

On behalf of the Eden II & Genesis Foundation Board of Trustees, I would like to thank you for your donation to our *Annual Gala* to be held at the Hilton Garden Inn of Staten Island on November 3, 2023. We received your donation in the amount of \$3,000.00 for an Advocate Sponsorship. The tax deductible portion of your donation is \$2,462.00.

This year our *Gala* will honor:

Bob Cutrona, Project-One Services *Eden II Trailblazer Award*

Joseph & Wyatt Fioretto-Dotti Star Student Award

AJ Castiglione

Exceptional Role Model Award

a. Cireli

The Eden II & Genesis Foundation is committed to providing much needed funds to programs and services that support individuals with autism. Donors and volunteers like you make this vision a reality.

On behalf of the Foundation Board of Directors, I thank you for your ongoing support; it is a key component of our success!

Thank you so much

Warmest regards,

Teresa A. Cirelli Executive Director

Your contribution is tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided to you in consideration of your gift. The Eden II and Genesis Foundation is a recognized 501c3 organization.

Federal EIN is 06-1277426.





Mr. Philip Guarnieri 1441 South Ave, Suite 705 Staten Island, NY 10314-3779

October 3, 2023

Dear Phil,

Thank you for supporting the A Chance In Life 78th New York Annual Gala with your donation of \$1,000.00. Your generosity enables us to continue to advance the work of our founder, Monsignor John Patrick Carroll-Abbing, by providing at-risk and marginalized children around the world with the resources they need to thrive, and giving them hope for a brighter future.

Through A Chance In Life's innovative programming to benefit children, families and communities around the world and here in the United States, we are addressing complex global challenges - issues like educational access, clean water and sanitation, good health and well-being, gender equality, economic opportunity, and quality nutrition. Your support makes this work possible, and together, we have changed the lives of at-risk young people in 12 countries around the world.

So many of us were once given a chance, and we are so grateful to you for giving that chance to the children we serve. Thank you.

Warmly,

Claire W. Gallagher

Vice President, Development

A Chance In Life is a 501(c)(3) organization. Our Tax ID number is 13-1835632. Your donation is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law under the applicable laws & IRS regulations.

September 7, 2023

Sahinaz Arcuri 1441 South Ave Ste 705 Staten Island, NY 10314-3784

Dear Sahinaz,

Thank you for your assistance to Scouting by your support of the 2023 Bay Ridge Breakfast Event. Your contribution of \$150 received on 4/11/2023 enables our volunteers and staff to deliver impactful Scouting programs to thousands of youth.

Scouting programs emphasize the development of leadership, citizenship, and fitness. To accomplish these goals, young people need the opportunity to stretch themselves in real-world settings that help them understand who they are and envision who they can become. Specifically, Scouting programs build: *Competence, Confidence, Connections, Caring*, and *Character*. Your support changes lives.

Sincerely,

Saroya Friedman-Gonzalez President, Chief Executive Officer

The Greater New York Councils, Boy Scouts of America is a registered 501(c)(3) organization, and your contribution is tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. We will forward a 2023 tax statement with the tax-deductible amount of your donation, if applicable, after the close of the above-named event.

Thank You for Your Support



4308 Richmond Avenue Staten Island, NY 10312

August 30, 2023

Philip Guarnieri Empire State Bank 1441 South Avenue, ste 705 Staten Island, NY 10314

Dear Mr. Guarnieri,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, Staff, and Participants of Modest Community Services, we would like to extend a sincere thank you for your generous donation of \$150.00 for a Tee Sign at our annual golf outing.

Modest Community Services is committed to the belief that each person with a developmental disability has the potential for growth and personal development regardless of their disability. We provide a wide range of programs and services that create opportunities to help everyone lead a full and rewarding life.

With the support and generosity of people like yourself, the funds we receive will enable us to continue to provide the outstanding programs and services the participants desperately depend on. You can also take pride in knowing your donation made a difference in the lives of some very special people.

Wenley Jou

Warm regards,

Dr. Samuel Osho Executive Director Ilene Rosen Director of Development



Joan & Alan Bernikow

Jewish Community Center

of Staten Island

Joan & Alan Bernikow Building 1466 Manor Road · Staten Island, NY 10314 T: 718.475.5200 · F: 718.475.5201 · SIJCC.org

Nancy & Ronald Avis/South Shore Building · 718.475.5270 1297 Arthur Kill Rd · Staten Island, NY 10312

> Aberlin/North Shore Building • 718.475.5290 485 Victory Blvd • Staten Island, NY 10301

JCC/Berman Early Childhood Center · 718*A*75.5100 2221 Richmond Ave · Staten Island, NY 10314

August 2023

Empire State Bank 1441 South Avenue Staten Island, NY 10314

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Joan & Alan Bernikow JCC of Staten Island and the thousands of children we serve...thank you for your generous donation of \$200 as a Sponsor to our 43rd Annual Golf & Tennis Classic. The event was held on Monday, July 24, 2023 for the benefit of the Isador Aberlin/Ed Rovner Scholarship Fund.

The money raised at this event allowed us to award camp and day care scholarships to children who are seriously in need, including Ukrainian children and children with special needs. These scholarships offered them a joyous and safe summer at no cost to their families. Your support *directly* impacted Staten Island families who need our help the most. Since the inception of this event, and the generosity of our donors, to date, we have been able to give more than \$2,150,000 in scholarships.

We are most grateful for your support of our organization and our goal of meeting the needs of the children living on Staten Island.

Sincerely,

Orit Lender

Drit Lender

CEO

The JCC is a 501©3 organization. Your donation is 100% tax deductible. No gifts or services were provided for this gift.

Joan & Alan Bernikow JCC Board of Directors

Susan Sappin · Kim Avis, Co-Presidents · Jay Chazanoff · Wayne Greenberg, Vice Presidents · Susan Bender, Secretary · Frank A. Oswald, Treasurer

Jennifer Arlen · Murray Berman · Bryn Biren · Dr. Dennis Bloomfield · Elaine Bloomfield · Stephen J. Blumert · Linda Brill · Jozette Carter-Williams

Gail Castellano · Solomon Chemo · Jennifer Gotlin Cutrona · Joseph P. Delaney · Abbey Fishman · Ilana French · Traci Frey · Isaac Gorodetski · Jerry Grushkin · Sergey Guberman

Dr. Philip Harris · Alan Katkin · R. Randy Lee · Brian Lincer · Angie Master · Mendy Mirocznik · Boris Natenzon · Ana Oliveira · Thomas F. Olsen · Brandon Patterson · Alan Poritz

Ed Sappin · Lenore Schwartz · Ruta Shah-Gordon · Marjorie Steinberg · Jack Stern · Randi Stern · Joseph Strasburg · Brian Zall

Orit Lender, Chief Executive Officer















August 28, 2023

Mr. Phil Guarnieri Empire State Bank 1441 South Ave, Suite 705 Staten Island, NY 10314-3779

Dear Phil,

Thank you for supporting the A Chance In Life 78th New York Annual Gala with Empire State Bank's donation of \$2,000.00. Your generosity enables us to continue to advance the work of our founder, Monsignor John Patrick Carroll-Abbing, by providing at-risk and marginalized children around the world with the resources they need to thrive.

Through A Chance In Life's innovative programming to benefit children, families and communities around the world and here in the United States, we are addressing complex global challenges - issues like educational access, clean water and sanitation, good health and well-being, gender equality, economic opportunity, and quality nutrition. Your support makes this work possible, and together, we have changed the lives of more than 40,000 children.

Your support makes our work possible, thank you for giving a chance in life to so many.

Warmly,

Claire W: Gallagher

Vice President, Development

A Chance In Life is a 501(c)(3) organization. Our Tax ID number is 13-1835632. Your donation is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law under the applicable laws & IRS regulations.



August 28, 2023

Mr. Phil Guarnieri Empire State Bank 1441 South Ave, Suite 705 Staten Island, NY 10314-3779

Dear Phil,

Thank you for supporting the A Chance In Life 78th New York Annual Gala with Empire State Bank's donation of \$2,000.00! Your generosity enables us to continue to advance the work of our founder, Monsignor John Patrick Carroll-Abbing, by providing at-risk and marginalized children around the world with the resources they need to thrive.

The estimated value of services provided is \$530.00 The balance of \$1,470.00 is the tax-deductible portion pursuant to I.R.S. Regulations IRC 170 (f) (8). Y

Through A Chance In Life's innovative programming to benefit children, families and communities around the world and here in the United States, we are addressing complex global challenges - issues like educational access, clean water and sanitation, good health and well-being, gender equality, economic opportunity, and quality nutrition. Your support makes this work possible, and together, we have changed the lives of more than 40,000 children.

We look forward to celebrating with you!

Warmly,

Claire W. Gallagher VP of Development

Ceco &

A Chance In Life is a 501(c)(3) organization. Our Tax ID number is 13-1835632. Your donation is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law under the applicable laws & IRS regulations.





May 30, 2023

Mr. Philip Guarnieri Empire State Bank 68 North Plank Road Newburgh, NY 12550

Dear Mr. Guarnieri,

Thank you for your generous sponsorship of \$5,000 to the 2023 Staten Island Bocce, Golf and Tennis, benefiting Staten Island University Hospital. Donors like you, who support Northwell Health through our fundraising events, are part of a special community of highly engaged individuals who believe in our mission to improve our hospitals and clinical programs, and our ability to perform ground-breaking research.

Northwell Health provides world-class care for more New Yorkers than anyone else. Your gift helps us fulfill our commitment to the people in the communities we serve. By supporting the 2023 Staten Island Bocce, Golf and Tennis, you are helping more people live their healthiest lives.

Because of people like you, who recognize our ability to raise health and who invest in our work, we can build upon the momentum of our *Outpacing the Impossible* campaign. There is so much more to do, and every gift helps fuel innovation to give people a new kind of medicine — regardless of one's ability to pay. Thank you, again.

Sincerely.

Brian T. Lally

Senior Vice President

Chief Development Officer

P.S. This letter serves as a receipt for your gift in the amount of \$5,000. In accordance with IRS regulations, the tax deductible portion of your gift is \$4,000.

Northwell Health is a nonprofit organization supported by the people and communities we serve. Learn more at *give.northwell.edu* Bobby Jones Chiari & Syringomyelia Foundation Gift Receipt - 1/31/2023

Donation - \$700.00

Mr. Philip Guarnieri Empire State Bank 1441 South Avenue Ste 101 Staten Island, NY 10314

Dear Mr. Guarnieri,

Thank you for your generous contribution made to the Bobby Jones Chiari & Syringomyelia Foundation 2023 Casino Night Tickets.

Your gift brings hope to over three million families who are suffering with Chiari malformation, syringomyelia & related disorders in the United States.

Please retain this official gift receipt for your tax records.

Sincerely,

Dorothy J. Poppe Executive Director Bobby Jones Chiari & Syringomyelia Foundation Gift Receipt - 1/26/2023

Donation - \$500.00

Mr. Philip Guarnieri Empire State Bank 1441 South Avenue Ste 101 Staten Island, NY 10314

Dear Mr. Guarnieri,

Thank you for your generous contribution made to the Bobby Jones Chiari & Syringomyelia Foundation 2023 Casino Night Journal Ad.

Your gift brings hope to over three million families who are suffering with Chiari malformation, syringomyelia & related disorders in the United States.

Please retain this official gift receipt for your tax records.

Sincerely,

Dorothy J. Poppe Executive Director



January 10, 2023

Ms. CC Arcuri Empire State Bank 1441 South Avenue Staten Island, NY 10314

Dear Ms. Arcuri:

Catholic Charities of Staten Island thanks you again for attending our Annual Drumgoole Award Cocktail Reception fundraiser held Thursday, October 20, 2022. Your purchase of 6 tickets at \$900.00 benefits our many services to a full array of Staten Island residents.

All proceeds from this fundraiser went directly toward CCSI's programs which include:

- TenderCare at the Mount daycare and universal Pre-K programs
- Step-by-Step Afterschool for children on the autism spectrum or with other developmental disabilities
- Our residential and vocational programs for developmentally challenged youth and adults
- Programs at our Senior Centers in Port Richmond and West Brighton
- Supplementing CYO programs throughout Staten Island
- Community events such as our Winter Festival, Pumpkin Patch, Italian Festival, Food Truck Festival, and Breakfast with the Easter Bunny
- Emergency Food Pantry and Food Hub located at Anderson Avenue

We thank you for all you do and hope we can count on your continued support.

Sincerely,

Claire Atalla

Chief Executive Officer

Catholic Charities of Staten Island, Inc. is a 50I(c)(3) non-profit organization. This letter serves as a receipt for your gift in the amount of \$900.00. In accordance with IRS regulations, the tax-deductible portion of your gift is \$420.00 Catholic Charities of Staten Island, Inc.'s Federal Tax ID is 13-5562286